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November 4th, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  2013 PILS Disposition EB-2013-0225 
 
Erie Thames Powerlines has provided responses to interrogatories filed by Board staff filed on October 
10th, 2013.  In light of the responses given Erie Thames plans to file a revised complete application 
incorporating agreed to changes identified within the IR responses.  Erie Thames is diligently working to 
complete all the required changes and will be filing its updated documentation on, or before, November 
13th, 2013. 
 
Should you have any questions, or concerns, please contact myself at Erie Thames Powerlines 
Corporation at 519-485-1820 ext. 254, or via email at gpettit@eriethamespower.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Graig Pettit 
Manager of Finance and Regulatory Affairs 
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation. 
cc. Chris White President Erie Thames Powerlines 
cc. Scott Stoll, Partner, Aird Berlis LLP 


